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1:00 p.m. 

             
 
STATE OF EMERGENCY REMAINS IN EFFECT 
 

The State of Emergency remains in place for monitoring purposes until the repairs are completed to ensure a 
stabilized power supply.  Hydro One Crews continue to work on repairs which are expected to be completed 
on June 6th or 7th.   The conservation measures that citizens have undertaken is appreciated.   In 
consideration of the warm weather it is imperative that citizens continue to conserve power whenever 
possible.  Please continue to minimize the use of appliances such as air-conditioners, washers, dryers, 
dishwashers, etc. to reduce consumption.  
 
Forecasted weather disturbances predicted for the next 24 hours may result in unrelated short-term power 
outages. 

 
Authorized by Bill Pearce, CAO 
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